...

Chancellor of Abu Dhabi University, Past President ... 6d

Meeting Dr. Lolowa Almarzouqi: Collaboration with Chinese Institutions

Today, I had the distinct pleasure of meeting Dr. Lolowa AlMarzooqi, Associate Vice Provost at NYU Abu Dhabi and a goodwill ambassador for Chinese initiatives in the UAE. Our discussion centered around the feedback regarding the performance of the China Philharmonic Youth Orchestra, which was hosted by ADU, as well as exploring various collaborative opportunities between our institutions. Dr. Lolowa is truly an inspirational leader, and I always find it enriching to collaborate with her. Her insights and vision for fostering cultural partnerships are invaluable.

#Leadership #Collaboration #CulturalExchange #ADU #ChinaPhilharmonic #GoodwillAmbassador #Inspiration

Prof.sherine Farouk Bassam Mura, MBA Noor Al Masri Khulud Abdallah Ibrahim Odhabi Abu Dhabi University

